EADWOO

FIRE DEPARTMENT

737 Main Street
Deadwood, SD 57732-1015
Phone (605) 578-1212 « Fax (605) 578-1190
Email: firedept@rushmore.com

Date: June 13, 2023

To: Mayor Ruth and
City Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Travel to Helena, MT fo inspect a Ladder Truck

The Fire Department is requesting permission to send three firefighters, Charles Fetter, Bill Glover, and
Paul Robitaille to travel to Helena, Mantana, an June 27, 2023, and return on June 28, 2023. They will
be using a personnel vehicle for travel. One night stay and two days per diem at a cost not to exceed
$1100.00.

Thank You

Alex L. Hamann
Fire Chief

PRESERVATION THROUGH FIRE PREVENTION AND PROTECTION



